
Rating Surveillance Panel Teleconference 
November 29, 2018 2:00pm - 3:00pm 

 
Attendees: 
Michael Kasimirsky, Jeff Clark 
Jonathon Cales, David Caprone 
Bob Campbell, Jack Kobrinetz, Lee Cumberworth, Greg Price 
Brian Foecking, Vanessa DeCapite, Jonathon Bolaney 
Robert Stockwell 
Cliff Salvesen 
Pat Lang, Bobby Trevino, Frank Lopez 
Lucio Dominguez, Tony Barrera, Jesse Rodriguez, Addison Schweitzer 
 
Approval of previous meeting minutes.  The minutes for the 9/8/2018 teleconference were approved unanimously and without 
comment. 
 
Rating Manual Review.  Review is complete and a draft was distributed to the Task Force.  TMC will research on how to proceed with 
the revision within ASTM. 
 
Heavy Duty Rating Workshop Review.  Discussion of the October 2018 Heavy Duty Workshop.  The group discussed how the targets 
were set for the C13 Ring Carbon ratings, which used all raters for the targets, versus the first session target raters only.  It was 
suggested that the Target Raters be used for setting all targets in the workshop.   
 The discussion moved to offering some type of introductory session for new raters.  Several suggestions for how such a 
session could be offered to the industry were discussed.  This session needs to be the week before the regular workshop to ease 
international travel issues.   
 
Precision Estimates for Small N-sizes.  Brief discussion regarding using a standard deviation calculated from historical workshop data 
on parts with a small target rater N size. Much more work is required before this can move forward. 
 
LED Lighting.  Task Force will send out a summary of the LED conversion hardware to use for converting a fixture to LED.  Labs will use 
these converted fixtures to generate rating data using LED light and will submit the dual rating data to TMC for summary. 
 
Light Duty Rating Workshop is May 6-10, 2018. 
 
The next meeting will be prior to the 2019 Light Duty Rating Workshop, in mid-April. 


